From: Lorrain Symon
Sent: 12 January 2024 18:09

To: COUTINHO, Claie ¢ [

Subject: WISBECH Proposed MVV Medworth MEGA Incinerator

WISBECH Proposed MVV Medworth MEGA Incinerator - Everyone knows that incineration pollutes and
inevitably people, wildlife, farmland etc will be polluted which will lead to deaths, My four grandsons live
In Mikanda Close literally within a few hundred metres of the proposed site, there are schools literally on
the doorstep (Thomas Clarkson, EIm Road, Ramnoth Road, Nene Infants and the the College of West
Anglia) the health of all these precious young lives would be at risk. | attended most of the meetings and
NOT once did | hear anyone say that incineration was a safe process and risk free, quite the opposite.




Mr Carey/MVV is expecting residents and local business to trust him, he came over as making it up as
they went along, being told by Mr Pinto at times as to what was required and frankly "written on the
back of a fag packet" so unprofessional. | could go on and on but please | beg you, for the sake of us all,
especially the children DO NOT allow this to go ahead

Thank you
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